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Derby City Council – Freedom of Information Response 

Number FOI674368538 

Date 20/01/2025 
 
 
1. How many incidences of Anti-
Social Behaviour have there been 
on Hartington Street (Derby) and 
the surrounding DE23 area in the 
last calendar year (2024) and 
was any action taken in relation 
to these, if so what were the 
outcomes? 

  Grove Street - 0 

  Alder Walk - 0 

  Melbourne Street - 0 

  Hartington Road - 0 

  Southgate Retail Park – 7 The police have 
issued 7 FPNs for Southgate Retail Park – 4 for 
begging and 3 for drinking alcohol. 

 

2. How has this number 
fluctuated over-time (please 
provide information from the 
earliest possible data recorded to 
current data)? 

Notification of issues at Southgate Retail Park 
were received at the beginning of November 2024. 
See Q.1 for enforcement action to date. 

3. How many referrals have been 
made from partner agencies, e.g. 
Derbyshire Constabulary, or the 
general public in relation to Anti-
Social Behaviour in this area, and 
what were the outcomes of these 
referrals? 

0 

4. How many referrals have been 
made from partner agencies, e.g. 
Derbyshire Constabulary, or the 
general public in relation to 
vandalism or other damage 
(caused deliberately) to street 
furniture and any other publicly 
owned/council owned property in 
this area? 

0 

5. How many referrals have been 
made from partner agencies, e.g. 

0 
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Derbyshire Constabulary, or the 
general public in relation to the 
"clean it up" scheme (or via other 
methods) requesting that an area 
on Hartington Street or the wider 
DE23 location is cleaned up? 

6. Please provide a breakdown of 
what types of requests were 
received in relation to Question 5. 

N/A 

7. Is the location of DE23 and 
Hartington Street classed as a 
"Hotspot location" for the Public 
Protection team, if so what does 
this term mean in regard to 
resourcing etc.? 

 This location is not on a hotspot list for the PPO 
Team. 

 
 
Please note, the following applies, if the response includes council officers (or 
other officers) names. 

If you are a company that intends to use the names and contact details of council 
officers (or other officers) provided for direct marketing, you need to be registered 
with the Information Commissioner to process personal data for this purpose. You 
must also check that the individual (whom you wish to contact for direct marketing 
purposes) is not registered with one of the Preference Services to prevent Direct 
Marketing. If they are you must adhere to this preference. You must also ensure you 
comply with the Privacy Electronic and Communications Regulations (PECR). For 
more information follow this Link www.ico.org.uk 

For the avoidance of doubt the provision of council (and other) officer names and 
contact details under FOI does not give consent to receive direct marketing via any 
media and expressly does not constitute a ‘soft opt-in’ under PECR. 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

